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For those providing reports to the Board of Trustees, please note the following requests:

e Oral reports be limited to 3 minutes per constituent group. A timer will be displayed on the screen.

e  Written reports/materials be submitted 48 hours in advance and not to exceed 2 pages.

¢ Non-scheduled speakers are not permitted to speak in place of scheduled speakers or in addition to scheduled
speakers unless name and reason/purpose is submitted 24 hours in advance of the Board meeting for
consideration; and there should be no more than two speakers per report (total 3 minutes).

o Employees who are members of a bargaining unit represented by an exclusive bargaining agent may address the
Board but may not attempt to negotiate terms and conditions of their employment.

e It is requested when mentioning or addressing an individual, their tile or prefix be used. (Examples: Dr. Smith,
Trustee Smith, Vice Chancellor Smith, Mr. Smith, Ms. Smith)

INFORMATION TO INFORM POLICY:

ACTIONS and/or UPDATES RELATED TO GOALS:
1. Eliminate Barriers to Student Access and Success

Last Week (6/2 — 6/7), POA representation was fortunate to attend the NABITA/ATIXA
Conference in Denver, CO alongside members of SBVC Student Conduct, Basic Needs, and
Student Health Services to receive training in Mental Health Evaluation. Information learned
from the conference will be disseminated to the rest of the Department and will be used to
more effectively evaluate Violence Risk and Threat Assessment. Information was also
gathered to better understand and evaluate suicidal subjects. We hope to use this information
to improve our Police Interviews and increase safety among our campus communities.

NOTEWORTHY ACCOMPLISHMENTS/ACTIVITIES:

It is with a heavy heart that the POA bids farewell to the Chief of the SBCCDPD, Chief Alvin
Jackson. Chief Jackson took Office in December 2017, when the Department was in a period
of transition. Chief Jackson oversaw the implementation of our new records system, creation
of the POA, initiation of our new Policy Manual, and orientation toward community policing.
Chief Jackson grew and organized the department, maintaining existing legal standards while
establishing new standards that put the department on trajectory toward excellence.

The POA would like to thank Chief Jackson for the guidance and leadership he gave the
department, and officers therein, and wish him well in every future endeavor. Thank you for
your Service, Sir.
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